Padnell Junior School

Padnell Road Cowplain Waterlooville Hampshire PO8 8EA

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Luker BA Hons, PGCE



Telephone: 023 9225 2752

Email: community@padnell-jun.hants.sch.uk
Website: www.padnell-jun.hants.sch.uk

26th September 2024

Dear Parents,

The school will be holding its Harvest Assembly on the morning Thursday 17th October 2024 and we would be grateful if parents were able to send in tinned meals, hot dogs, tinned meat, custard, tinned fruit, cleaning products, basic toiletries and toilet rolls.

Reverend Chris Spencer will be leading the assembly and all of the produce donated by 18th October 2024 will be given to the Waterlooville Foodbank. Over the last few of years the generosity of our families has meant that we have donated between 700kg and 800kg of food, which has enabled the Foodbank to help many families in the local area, and we would love to continue our support for the charity especially at this challenging time for us all.

Please help us do more this year by donating anything you can.

Many thanks,

H Ríchards

Miss Richards RE Manager











